
 

 

 

 

 

 

St Peter’s Smithills Dean CE Primary School  
‘Forward together with Christ’ 

 

13
th

 September 2013 

 

Dear Y6 Parent / Carer, 

 

Year 6 Football Club 

 

Football Club for Year 6 will begin on Monday 23rd September 2013, starting at 

3:30 and finishing at 4:30pm. The club will be coached by Mr Saunders, our 

school sports coach. 

 

The club is open to any child in Year 6.  All pupils will need to wear a suitable 

games kit and trainers (no football boots needed). The club will run each 

Monday until the 11th November. 

 

If your child would like to participate, please sign and return the attached 

consent form to school. Places will be allocated on a first return basis to a 

maximum of 20 pupils. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs C A Lancashire 

 

 

 

Pupil Name:_________________________________ Year 6 

 

I give permission for my child to participate in the Year 6 Football Club, each 

Thursday, 3:30 – 4:30pm. 

 

Signed:______________________________________ Date: _______ 

 


